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According	to	the	School	District	of	Philadelphia’s	Student	Code	of	Conduct,	“Cell	

phones	are	NOT	permitted.”	However,	we	understand	that	some	students	have	cell	

phones	for	safety	reasons.	Therefore,	T.M.	Peirce’s	policy	states:	

	

• All	teachers	will	collect	cell	phones	at	the	beginning	of	each	school	day,	

storing	them	in	a	secure	location.	

• Cell	phones	are	not	to	be	returned	during	lunch/recess,	but	ONLY	before	

dismissal.		

• If	any	cell	phone	is	NOT	turned	in	it	will	be	confiscated	and	returned	only	

when	a	parent/guardian	signs	for	it.	

• Repeated	violations	of	the	cell	phone	policy	could	lead	to	the	cell	phone	

being	confiscated	and	held	until	the	end	of	the	school	year.	


